
 

 
  

I would like to express my serious concerns about the proposed development in WA4. I am 
shocked to see that there are plans to build a road along our section of the Transpenine 
way. The impact this would have on us, who live close to this path, will be massive. The 
noise, pollution, disruption and devaluing of our homes, where we have lived happily 

. There will also be a detrimental effect on the wildlife that live along the route, 
Jays, Buzzards, foxes, owls to name a few. 
I am also suprised by the numbers of houses that the plans are proposing. Warrington does 
not have the schools and health facilities to support such a massive increase in our 
population. 
I am also very concerned to hear that Compulsory Purchase Orders have already been 
issued, despite the fact that as far as I am aware these plans are only 'proposals' and the 
consultation process has been totally inadequate and seems to be being rushed through! 




